
 

 1301 Burlington Street / Suite 100 / North Kansas City, MO 64116

O 816.361.1177 / olsson.com

June 1, 2020 

City of Lee’s Summit 

220 SE Green Street 

Lee’s Summit, Missouri 64063 

 

Dear Ms. Pyles: 

This letter is regarding Missouri Department of Natural Resources as-built submittals.  All 

required project close out documents have been submitted to MNDR for both sanitary and 

water. 

Thank you for your assistance.  Should you have questions or need additional information 

please call our office. 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicholas. D Heiser, PE 

Olsson Project Engineer 


